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To: Curiculum Implementation Division : SEP 2 /ZU” |
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads 8y

£D Angeles City
From: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent o of Gty Suliccis

B

Subject: 20 PHILIPPINE MATHEMATICAL OLYMPIAD

Date: September 25, 2017

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum entitled 20th Philippine Mathematical
Olympiad, informing all concermned that the Mathematical Society of the Philippines
in partnership with Manulife Business Processing Services will conduct qualifying stage
on October 28, 2017.

2. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

_ LEILANI N CUNANAN, CESO VI ,J/
cerin-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
REGION IllI-CENTRAL LUZON
Matalino St., D.M. Govemment Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga
Website: www.deped.gov.ph/regions/region-iii 3¢ Email: region3@deped.gov.ph
Telephone Numbers: (045) 598-8580 to 89 loc. 102; 103

MEMORANDUM
To: Schools Division Superintendents
From: Regional Director

Subject: 20 Philippine Mathematical Olympiad

Date: September 15, 2017

This is tfo inform all concerned that the Mathematical Society of the Philippines
in partnership with Manulife Business Processing Services will conduct the 20th
Philippine Mathematical Olympiad Qualifying Stage on October 28, 2017.

Attached is a letter of Dr. Eduard C. Taganap, PMO Region Il Coordinator,
sfor reference and information.

e
MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director Il
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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9/13/2017 _ Department of Education Mail - 20th Philippine Mathematical Olympiad

Department of Education Regional Office Il <region3@deped.gov.ph>

ey
20th Philippine Mathematical Olympiad
1 message

Issa Masangkay <20thpmor3@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 13, 2017 at 10:48 AM
To: region3@deped.gov.ph

Dr. MALCOLM S. GARMA " DepED R.O. i
DepEd Regional Director i N

oseprzam ||
i\ Y Y

Dear Sir:

4

Good day!

1 am happy to inform you that the 20th Philippine Mathematical Olympiad Qualifying Stage will be held on October 28, 2017
{Saturday).

For us to continue promoting mathematics to our high school students in Region 111, may [ request your good office to help us
disseminate the attached invitation to (public and private) high schools for the said event.

For more information regarding the event, please refer to the attached brochure.

A copy of the application form for the contestants is also attached.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Eduard C. Taganap, Ph.D
PMO Region Il Coordinator

Faculty, Central Luzon State University

3 attachments

<5 APP FORM-1.pdf
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